.n July 2B, 1963

Mr, Pete Couch
508 Petroleum Buileing
Abilene, Texas

Dear Mr, Couch:
In answer to your question in your letterof July 22
you should file an OGCC-Form 10 on each new well,

Gomplete information regarding the filing of this
form is found on the reverse side of OGCC~l0.

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATI ON COMMISSION

Jiles DeBalvo, Assistant Pobroleum
Engineer

Doucette
Enc: OGCC-10




